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On behalf of President Abdou Diouf, Secretary-General of the Francophonie, I 

would like to express the support of the International Organization of the 
Francophonie (OIF) for this Second Replenishment Conference.  

The OIF is committed to mobilizing the 77 States and Governments (57 member 
states and 20 observers) in order to make education and training key priorities, 
in particular through the Francophonie Youth Strategy to be adopted in Dakar in 

November during the next Summit of Heads of State.  
The OIF has committed to supporting the Global Partnership for Education 

efforts and to encouraging Francophonie Member States and Governments, 
from the North and the South, to fulfilling their commitments to increased 

funding, more proactive national policies and more convincing results in 
education.  
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